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Dear City Council,

I was shocked to hear that you are considering putting smart meters on the waterlines in Sebastopol. You have been
very protective and understanding of the harms of EMF’s’, as you are aware that in Sebastopol many are sensitive to
electromagnetic fields.

There are other solutions other than putting more electric pollution in the city limits of Sebastopol. And for sure, if
you go ahead with this dangerous plan, there needs to be an opt out, like with PG&E, for people that don’t want or
are sensitive to, or whose health is damaged by these type of devices.

I trust you will make an informed decision that protects your community.

Sincerely,
Roberta Godbe-Tipp

Roberta Godbe-Tipp, Ph.D.
Office in Sebastopol




